
From: Tiffany Yang <tiffanypaoyang@gmail.com>  

Sent: Monday, May 17, 2021 3:18 PM 

To: #CI-StPaul_Council <Council@ci.stpaul.mn.us>; Yang, Nelsie (CI-StPaul) 

<Nelsie.Yang@ci.stpaul.mn.us>; Brendmoen, Amy (CI-StPaul) <amy.brendmoen@ci.stpaul.mn.us> 

Subject: RES PH 21-121: Adverse Action Against East Market Grocery 

Tiffany Pao Yang 

781 Case Ave 

Saint Paul, MN 55106 

Council President Amy Brendmoen and members of the City Council:  

I am writing in support of adverse action against East Market Grocery at 913 Payne Ave. 

As a resident of the 6th Ward and a tobacco prevention advocate, I want to make sure that businesses 

that violate Saint Paul’s flavored tobacco ordinance are held responsible. This ordinance is critical to 

prevent youth from ever starting tobacco products and help current users quit. However, businesses like 

East Market Grocery have made tobacco prevention and intervention difficult.  

I ask that the City Council hold East Market Grocery accountable for violating this ordinance.  

Thank you.  

 

Tiffany Pao Yang 

tiffanypaoyang@gmail.com | 920-287-9805  
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